
 
 

OCEAN Board Meeting Teleconference 
Summary 

Wednesday, February 13, 2014 
 

Attendance 

Board Members Present:   
   Jeremy Baker-President   
   Shilah Olson-Vice President   
   Lisa Mahon-Secretary   
   Jason Faucera   

 
Because there was no quorum the board members in attendance discussed the upcoming board work 
session. 
 
Jeremy is working on a survey to assist the board at their upcoming Board Work Session. 
 
The board will be meeting at The Dalles February 24-25 for a work session. 
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